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Start of the summer semester at the HWR Berlin

The summer semester 2024 has begun - and the HWR Berlin warmly welcomes all new freshmen, exchange students and
students of higher semesters to campus!

03.04.2024

Around 1000 new Bachelor's and Master's students have started their studies at the HWR Berlin. They were welcomed to
campus by their departments during the orientation days. The Student Counselling Services team organised a warm welcome
with a campus rally to help them get started with their studies and familiarise themselves with the campus.

Impressions of the Schoneberg Campus
Impressions of the Lichtenberg Campus

Opening of the semester

The summer semester will officially open on 17 April 2024 from 4 p.m. with an event organised by Studium Generale: ,Wie
kann ich was bewegen?” is the title of the event (in German language), which will focus on diversity, inclusion and the
opportunities for co-design at the HWR Berlin. Students, lecturers and staff are cordially invited to attend.

What else is there?

* All information about the start of the semester can be found on the Starting your studies page.
¢ In the online calendar you will find all events in and at the HWR Berlin - it's worth taking a look.
* And so the exchange students have started the summer semester 2024.

We wish all students a successful summer semester!
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